
 

 

 

 

Secretary-Treasurer Brent Booker 

A third generation Laborer and a graduate of the University of Virginia, Brent Booker is the 

Secretary-Treasurer of North America’s Building Trades Unions (NABTU). Since becoming 

Secretary-Treasurer, Brent has been a driving force in the strategic re-positioning of NABTU, as 

well as conducting on-going outreach efforts targeted to construction owners and end-users that 

center upon the overall value proposition that defines North America's Building Trades Unions.  

Additionally, Booker has been appointed as trustee to various industry groups in the nuclear, 

power generation, oil and gas, and chemical industries and serves as an officer for the Center for 

Military Recruitment, Assessment and Veterans’ Employment (CMRAVE) and CPWR-The 

Center for Construction Research and Training. Before assuming the position of secretary-

treasurer of NABTU in 2012, Booker served as director of the Construction Department at the 

Laborers’ International Union of North America (LIUNA), a position held since 2007. He has 

served as the labor section co-chair and president of the National Maintenance Agreement Policy 

Committee, Inc (NMAPC). 

 


